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Hello,  

 

I don’t have a huge amount of time to write a lengthy email and support of this 

request to make sure that our neighborhood has an emergency route out in case of 

earthquakes. 

 

The three bridges that go over the railroad cut from St. Johns are in horrific condition. 

They look like they may collapse soon. Parts of their railings are falling off right now. 

 

It’s appalling to me that our state would place so much focus on a rose quarter 

expansion and ignore our neighborhood entirely. 

 

Obviously, we would like all our bridges leaving the neighborhood to remain intact 

after a significant earthquake, but can you at least work to ensure that maybe one will 

be left in usable condition? 

 

Thanks for your consideration! 

Francesca Berrini 

Neighborhood Resident of 20 years 


